
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you know, Millersville University saw the return of our faculty and staff 
service recognition program last year. This program recognizes five year 
increments of service earned during the previous year. While it was our hope 
to recognize our recipients at an in-person celebration, restrictions on large 
events due to COVID-19 halted those gatherings.  

 
On October 22nd and November 4th, between 
10am and 2pm each day, employees who attained 
a Marauder Milestone (notification via email has 
been sent to each recipient) are invited to stop by 
the Office of Human Resources in Dilworth 
Building to receive a certificate, service pin, and 
gift of appreciation. Recipients must be sure to 
have completed the COVID health questionnaire 
on the LiveSafe app and received a green 
checkmark prior to arriving on campus. Masks are 
required.  

 
 
For assistance, please 
contact Wendy Bowersox at 
717-871-4752 or via email at 

wendy.bowersox@millersville.edu.  

 

 

A time to look back with admiration.  A time to look forward with anticipation. 

 

 


